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would strongly support 5.26 for “the TPB to publish a determination that excludes certain tax 
intermediaries from registration”. NSW Licensed conveyancers must be included in that 
determination.  
 
We would also suggest and consistent with the exclusion of “certain tax intermediaries form 
registration” that TPB review their website and support materials to ensure consistency with 
such communications. This was clearly articulated in our submission of 23rd April 2019. 
 
NSW Licensed conveyancers perform important functions on behalf of their clients in their 
interaction with the ATO (and NSW Revenue offices). Our members are a significant element 
in the conveyancing transaction and with the significant amount of change (electronic 
conveyancing, new foreign resident taxation and revenue legislation and processes etc.) that 
has been imposed in the past few years any streamlining of process assist our members in 
ensuring clients receive the best possible consumer experience.  

We look forward to positive changes emanating from this review which will improve 
conveyancers’ and lead to improved client service.  

We appreciate the stakeholder engagement that has been a positive feature of the TPB 
review process. 

Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Chris Tyler 
CEO  
AICNSW   
 
 
 
 
 
 


